
Subject: Re: 2025.1.1rc1
Posted by Klugier on Wed, 30 Jul 2025 20:01:54 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hello superdev,

It's fine, for GitHub releases I don't use commit number version in the release title. IMO, It doesn't
present well. The only reference to this version is on the files associated with release.

Klugier
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